
Hello and welcome to Year 5! 
 
We are really looking forward to teaching you in September!   
 
Our first topic over the Autumn term is World War 2. This will involve investigating key war dates 
and figures as well as the home front.   
 
We will be asking you to bring in a piece of homework to share about the Second World War.  It 
could be a model, poster, handwritten piece or PowerPoint presentation. It can be about any aspect 
of the war which interests you!  We will share these the first week back!   
 
Have a fantastic summer break!   
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